
DMO Screen announcement 27 February 2006.  
 
ADVANCED NOTIFICATION OF NEW DMO WEBSITE  
 
As mentioned at the December Quarterly Consultation Meeting work is currently underway 
to re-design the DMO website. A key feature will be enhanced reports to facilitate easier 
access to DMO data. This will result in a number of URLs changing and information being 
located elsewhere within the site.  If you have links in place which you use to access data 
from our site these are likely to fail after the re-design.  
 
Should you wish to be kept informed of these changes ahead of the launch date (Spring 
2006), please forward any contact details to sarah.ellis@dmo.gsi.gov.uk. In particular, if 
you can provide us with the details of any links you have established to specific pages we 
will be able to advise you of any new URLs.   
 
There will be further announcements regarding the exact launch date in due course.      
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